
The first step to tackling 
understaffing and 
unmanageable workloads is 
to understand, when, where, 
and why it is happening.

Share your stories with the 
WSWC subcommittee. Tell us 
how these issues impact you 
and the services you provide.

Email workingshort@aupe.ca
Visit aupe.org/workingshort 
for updates and more 
information.

Have you seen the
updated working short 
reporting form?

If you have a specific 
working short or workload 
issue you need to report, 
visit the link below and 
provide as many details as 
you can.

aupe.formstack.com/forms/
working_short_2019

AUPE’s Working Short/Workload Campaign
sub-committee wants to help

Working
Short?


